MIDWESTERN ASSOCIATION OF CHEMISTRY TEACHERS IN LIBERAL ARTS COLLEGES

September 16, 1966

Office of the Secretary-Treasurer
Carroll College
Waukesha, Wisconsin

Dear MACTLAC Member:

The enclosed information concerns the annual meeting to be held October
14~15 at Luther College in Decorah, Iowa. The officers and Adrian Docken,
as the host and program chairman, have tried to plan a varied and stim-
ulating program with certain expprimental features which we hope will be
of interest.

Tn addition to the usual discussion groups, two "Short Short-
Courses" have been scheduled for those who might like to get a more pedagog~
ical approach than is usually attempted in a discussion group., In order
to capitalize more fully on the experience of our visiting lecturers, we
have scheduled them for discussion groups following the Friday afternoon
and Saturday morning lectures. This explains then why the discussion groups
are set for both Friday and Saturday. This arrangement will also permit
members to participate in more than one discussion, and we suggest that it
may be interesting to try this as an experiment. Your reactions to this
change will be invited.

The enclosed envelope allows for preregistration and payment of dues.
We hope that all members will cooperate in this way as soon as plans are
clear. Prepayment greatly simplifies the registration procedure when you
arrive. If you are reluctant to enclose payment for fear of changing plans,
please mail the filled-out envelope anyway, with indications of your prob-
able plans, no later than October 5. Te expect a large attendance and last-
minute reservations will put an unnecessary strain on the college staff.

This year there is a $1.00 registration fee and a $1.00 fee for
current dues. The registration fee will be used to aid the host school
in obtaining special speakers. The meal Friday evening will be %2.5C.
The saturday luncheon will be $1.50. Thus, full participation involves
only $6.00 plus any back dues. You will be on your own for Saturday
breakfast.

Information on transportation and housing is enclosed. Housing
reservations should be made directly with the motel.

T look forward to seeing an enthusiastic attendance at Luther College.

Sincerely yours,
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Richard Bayer



